A written question by Mr Keith Mcgarrigle to the meeting of The
Bath Recreation Ground Trustees Meeting at The Guildhall Bath on 27"
October 2010 .

Will Councillor Watt please inform this meeting precisely what discussions
took place between the Trustees and The Charity Commission at their last
meeting which brought about the need to change the date of this meeting
from 13™ October to today 27" October ?

Would the Chair also ensure full details of that meeting are included in the
minutes or in a separate report to accompany the minutes of today’s meeting
so that beneficiaries know the honest position of what is going on over Bath
Rugby’s use of the Charity’s Recreation Ground now or in the future .

I also lodge this request as a new written question to which I would like a
proper written answer



